Hi I am 3rd Team! Welcome to Spring soccer. Brrrrr! :)

Hope everyone has had a good winter & looking forward to Spring soccer. Hopefully the weather will turn warm soon enough.  We just wanted to touch base & let everyone know that this year spring soccer is starting a bit earlier than in times past.

The first practices were scheduled for this week; however, ALL practices this week have been cancelled due to poor weather & field conditions.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our first official practice will begin next week, Friday, March 15 @ Xpm, Field X.
· This will also be the same practice time & place throughout the spring season.
· Please try to arrive 15 minutes early for all practices so we can start practices promptly at 6 pm.
· The games are scheduled to begin on March 23. Schedules & times are TBA.

As usual, your player will need to wear shin guards & cleats for games & practices. Please also bring your soccer ball & a water bottle labeled with your player’s name. And don’t forget to dress appropriately for all weather conditions.

Please let us know if any contact info has changed from the fall so we can update our emails & phone numbers.

You may call, email, or text us regarding any of your questions and/or info updates.

Thank you for signing up again to play this spring. We look forward to another incredible season of coaching & playing soccer.

Kindly,

Coach XXX  

